
Provider Notice 13-74

Dear Medicaid Providers,

The Medicaid Program of the Health Care Authority (agency) is implementing a provider revalidation process beginning in 
December of 2013.  Providers will be notified by letter when they are selected for revalidation.  No action is required until 
providers receive the revalidation letter from the agency.

Federal regulations contained within the Affordable Care Act require the agency to be in compliance with enhanced provider 
screening rules designed to prevent fraud, waste, and abuse within the Medicaid Program. As a result, the agency must 
revalidate the enrollment of all Medicaid providers at least once every five years.

The provider revalidation process includes federal database checks, reviews by the agency to ensure providers are in 
compliance with current federal and state regulations, and may include site visits performed by the agency. The agency will 
ask providers who are selected for revalidation to update ownership and managing-employee information on file with the 
agency, and to submit documents that may include a new provider agreement, a W-9 form, a Medicaid Disclosure Statement, 
and other documents as needed.

For additional information about federal and state regulations related to revalidations, see 42 CFR 455, Subpart E, 42 CFR 
455.414 and 12/23/2011 CMCS Informational Bulletin for federal rules and  WAC 182-502-0016 (1)(m) for state requirements.

Email questions about the HCA revalidation process to hcapr@hca.wa.gov.

Thank you.

WB/AL
Provider Publications Team
Medicaid Program
Health Care Authority

NOTE: Please do not reply directly to this Listserv message. If you have feedback or questions, please visit the HCA website at 
http://www.hca.wa.gov/medicaid/Pages/contact.aspx. That way your message can be delivered to the appropriate staff.

NOTICE:  This message (including any attachments) may contain information that is privileged, confidential, proprietary 
and/or otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination, copying, retention 
or use of this message or its contents (including any attachments) by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or telephone and 
permanently delete all copies of this message and any attachments.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
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